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District 9 Future Voters Invited to Deferred Election 

Elections PEI is inviting parents voting in the District 9 Charlottetown-Hillsborough Park 

Deferred Election to bring their children to the polls for the Kids Zone. 

The Kids Zone will allow Future Voters in District 9 to cast a vote for their favourite 

summertime activity. Each future voter will receive a special ballot to mark their choice 

with a specially designed ballot box to cast their vote.  

When the polls close on Election night, the kid’s voting results will be released on the 

Elections PEI website and social media channels. 

 

Elections PEI CEO Tim Garrity explains, “This is going to give kids the chance to see 

how the election process works by attending a polling station with their parents”. He 

adds, “Elections PEI is always searching for and encouraging new ways to engage 

young voters and, those who will be future voters. This will be a fun learning experience 

for the future voters in District 9”.  

The Future Voters Ballot will ask the question “What is your favourite summertime 

activity”? The ballots will be available during all advance voting days July 06, 08 and 

12th and on Election Day July 15, 2019.  

Kids Zone Ballot 

 

For further information contact Elections PEI toll-free at 1-888-234-8683 or visit 

www.electionspei.ca 
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